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	U.S. Department Of Transportation To Announce Notice Of Funding Availability For TIGER Program
Tomorrow, the U.S. Department of Transportation is expected to publish in the Federal Register a notice of funding availability for the Transportation Investment Generating Economic Recovery (TIGER) discretionary grant program. The Fiscal Year 2012 appropriations act adopted by Congress and signed into law by the President makes available $500 million for TIGER grants. TIGER grants will be awarded by the U.S. Department of Transportation (USDOT) on a competitive basis for projects that will have a significant impact on the Nation, a metropolitan area or a region. Pre-applications must be submitted by February 20, 2012. Our staff will be carefully reviewing the USDOT’s notice of funding availability to fully understand which of our mobility projects would best compete for a TIGER discretionary grant.
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